
I hope everyone who 
saw the year 3 and 4 
production of 
`Hoodwinked` this week 
enjoyed it as much as I 
did.  The children were 
so excited to be 
performing to the school 
and their families and as 
you can imagine, there 
were many moments we 
will treasure, and will go 
down in the annals of the 
school. 

Lee Rooke, a volunteer 
teacher at the school 
had painted an amazing 
back-drop which really 
set the scene, and thank 
you to the parents who 
provided costumes and 
helped children learn 
lines. 

What a fantastic bunch 
of budding actors and 
singers we have...I 
couldn’t believe how 
many songs the children 
had learned and the 
singing was truly superb. 

We are looking forward 
to seeing you all at our 
Interactive Museum on 
Tuesday afternoon from 
1.30pm.  There will be 
lots of things to see and 

do in the different classes 
including: 

 Beatrice Potter 
activities in Acorn; 

 Rebuilding 1666 
London in Beech; 

 Making a railway 
with Cedar class in 
their outside area; 

 Recreating Roman 
shields in Elm, also 
some Tortoise 
formation displays 
on the playground 
at 2.15pm and 
2.45pm; 

 Designing and 
making mosaics in 
Hazel, Greek 
marching on the 
playground at 2 and 
2.30pm; 

 Looking at Larch 
Class 
autobiographical 
timelines and 
getting involved in 
some Drama and 
Roleplay at 2pm; 

 Viewing some Nazi 
Memorabilia at 
1.30pm in Oak class 
and then joining in 

their VE day tea 
party at 2.30pm 
(more on this on 
page 3!)  

We also would like to 
invite you to enjoy us for 
our end of term Easter 
Assembly on Thursday at 
2pm.  It’s been a great 
term, and I thank you all 
for your continued 
enthusiasm and support 
for all our school activities.  
I wish you all a happy and 
relaxing Easter Break. 

 

Rebecca Loader 

Headteacher 

 

Hoodwinked! 
 

Easter Holiday Sports & Activity Club 

Don’t forget to book your child a place at our Easter Holiday Club on Wednes-
day, April 4th, run by Dellar Sports Coaching.  We have already had a lot of 
interest in this.  For further details, see last page. 

 

PARENT SURVEY 

I will be sending out a link for a Surveymonkey 
next week on your views of the education the school is delivering.  It 
would be brilliant if as many of you as possible would fill it in so we can 
get a taste of our strengths and what we need to develop further.  Many 
thanks. 

Friday, March 23rd 2018 
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DOGS 

I spoke in the last letter about the issue of dogs fouling on school prop-
erty.  It has come to my attention that we have a growing number of par-
ents bringing dogs to school as they drop off and pick up their children. 

Fights have broken out between different dogs which has been deeply 
upsetting to children who are nervous around them. 

I would like to remind parents that many children, even when familiar 
with dogs, can be intimidated by them.  As a dog-owner myself, I am 
very aware that even the best-behaved most lovable dogs can be un-

predictable and aggressive when provoked.  With this in mind, I would 
like to remind you that dogs are strictly prohibited from 
being on the school grounds and should not be 
left tied up next to the playground.  If you want to 

bring your dog to school, one person should be able to 
wait with the dog outside the carpark and not near the 
gates to the school. 

Interested in getting active and trying cricket as a new 
sport? Or think of yourself as a future Joe Root? Cavendish 
Wanderers Cricket Club will begin All Stars Cricket coaching 
sessions this Summer for children aged between 5 and 8 
years old. If you are interested, or want more information, 
please feel free to contact Mr Wilson at the end of the 
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OAK CLASS V.E.DAY PARTY 

Oak Class are very excited to announce that, as part of our whole-school Interactive Museum, next Tuesday 27th March, we will be 

hosting a V.E. Day Tea Party. It will start at 2:30pm and will last until the end of the school day at 3:15pm. We would love you to join us 

if you can!  

In order that we can cater for (hopefully) lots of visitors, it would be very much appreciated if Oak class children could bake/make an 

item suitable for a traditional tea, for your child/ren to bring in on Tuesday morning. Examples might include: savoury finger 

sandwiches, cheese / jam scones, Victoria sponge, chocolate eclairs, etc.  

One of the children in my class had the excellent idea of asking for donations from visitors, which would then be sent to raise funds for a 

childhood cancer charity.  If anyone else would like to donate any food for this worthy cause, then they would be very welcome. 

Many thanks in advance of your support – and we hope to see you on Tuesday, 

Mr R. Davies 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates  

ELM CLASS ROMAN DAY Monday 26th March 2018 

WHOLE SCHOOL INTERACTIVE MUSEUM AFTERNOON 

Tuesday 27th March 2018 at 1.30 pm 

Pick-up will be at the usual time. 

EASTER ASSEMBLY AT SCHOOL Thursday 29th March 

2018 at 2.00 pm 

Children will be able to leave straight after this assembly if par-

ents or carers have attended.  They will be taken out to the 

playground by their class teacher when they have collected 

their belongings. 




